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Comments: I agree that there are several roads in the Dry Corner/Sunflower areas that should be closed in

regards to riparian areas and Wildlife security. I want to state that as a member of Oregon Hunters Association,

Bend Chapter, who does Guzzler maintenance in the area, that we need road access to Guzzlers located in the

proposed road closures. In the Dry Corner area we use rd. 505 to get close to a Guzzler for maintenance and

rebuild when necessary. In the Sunflower area, off rd. #5870, at the end of rd. #500 is a Guzzler. Another is

located on rds. # 806 and 807. These are U.S.F.S. approved, planned and installed with help from O.H.A. who

maintains them. They are plotted out on the map and should be able to access them for work. We have been told

that we have permission to use these roads, but nothing is written down for us to show that we do have

permission to do so. Please look over the maps and allow us to continue the use of access roads to maintain

them.


